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People with time for Children 

 
7th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 visit to Masjid – E Noor Mosque and Gloucester Cathedral 
 
As part of our religious education syllabus we have arranged to visit Masjid – E Noor Mosque and Gloucester 
Cathedral on Monday 4th February 2019. 
 
Travelling by coach, we will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and return for the end of the school day. Packed lunches will 
be required. All visitors to the Mosque are required to cover arms and legs with clothing, so normal school 
uniform with cardigan or jumper and trousers or skirts with tights will be required.   
 
Unfortunately there is an admission cost to the Mosque and Cathedral as well as the cost of the transport. We ask 
for a contribution of £10.00 per child towards the cost of the visit.  
 
Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Haynes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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